
COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

For the meeting of: 10/1/2024

File #: 24-1395

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Supervisor Steve Madrone

Agenda Section: Consent

Vote Requirement: Majority

SUBJECT:
Letter of Appreciation to Kevin Dreyer for Service on the McKinleyville Municipal Advisory Committee

RECOMMENDATION(S):
That the Board of Supervisors:

1. Authorize the Chair to sign the letter.

STRATEGIC PLAN:
This action supports the following areas of your Board’s Strategic Plan.

Area of Focus:  Core Services/Other
Strategic Plan Category:  9999 - Core Services/Other

DISCUSSION:
The Clerk of the Board’s office has been notified that Kevin Dreyer has resigned from the McKinleyville Municipal Advisory
Committee. The Board would like to thank him for his service and wish him success on future endeavors. Kevin has served since the
formation of the MMAC and has been an indispensable part of their continued success.

SOURCE OF FUNDING:
General Fund

FINANCIAL IMPACT:
There is not financial impact to sending a letter of appreciation.

OTHER AGENCY INVOLVEMENT:
None

ALTERNATIVES TO STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS:
None

ATTACHMENTS:
Letter of Appreciation

PREVIOUS ACTION/REFERRAL:
Meeting of: N/A
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